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To:  Richard Sambrook, Department Head 
  Geography and Geology 
 
From:  David Woike, Assistant Vice President 
  Academic Human Resources 
 
Date:  December 19, 2016 
 
Re:  Approved DID 
 
Attached is a copy of the revised Departmental Input Document for the 
Geography and Geology Department approved by the Provost on December 19, 
2016. Please take steps to assure that faculty members are aware of these 
approved changes. The revised copy will be posted for reference on the 
Academic Human Resources documents page. Thank you. 










































